
 

 

 

29th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word Link 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/teacher?pid=MTA101634&v=16.7 

We are at the end of another week. As you will be aware there is a suggestion that we could 

possibly return to school on Monday 8th March. This is far from definite but we can work 

towards this for the time being. I do believe we will have more clarity after February half 

term.  The message from the Government at the moment is still Stay at home as this is 

currently the safest place for all of us in order to reduce transmission of the virus. 

We cannot thank you enough for all of the support for your children’s learning and I do 

know how much pressure and stress this is putting on families. We will get through this 

together. Please do what you can, when you can.  The staff here at Saint Aidan’s all want 

your children back as soon as it is deemed safe to do so. We miss them. The teachers are 

therefore delighted to see the children on Zoom and to catch up with them! Please sign in to 

these Catch Ups.  

Reading – please could you encourage your child to access Myon as there are many books 

that they can read and enjoy. There are also certificates that can be gained too! 

  

 Some ideas from Change 4Life for lunches that they asked us to share with you. 
 

Change4Life have created recipes and shopping lists for families which can be used to 

create lunches for around £15 each week. There may be some different ideas that 

you can try out.  
 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/lunch/cheap-lockdown-lunch-ideas 

Please keep in touch with us and have a lovely weekend. 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

 

Love God, Love One Another 
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